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SUBMISSIONS PERIOD EXTENDED FOR GWIC INQUIRY 

 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
14 December 2020 
 
The submissions period has been extended for the Select Committee inquiry into the Greyhound Welfare 
and Integrity Commission.  
 
Committee Chair, the Hon Robert Borsak MLC, said: 'The submissions period has been extended to the 
end of January 2021 to provide further opportunity for people to contribute to the inquiry, whether by 
lodging a submission or completing our online questionnaire'. 
 
Organisations are encouraged to make a submission through the committee's website, while interested 
individuals are welcome to have their say through an online questionnaire. Both the submissions and 
online questionnaire portals on the committee's website will close on Friday, 29 January 2021.  
 
For further information about the inquiry, including the terms of reference and how to make a 
submission, please visit the Select Committee's website. 
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For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Robert Borsak MLC, on 9230 2573.  
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